
                                               
 
Dear Academic Teacher, 
  
We at Cosens Martial Arts hold our students to very high standards inside and outside of our 
martial arts academy. We expect our students to be respectful, polite, and self driven. Should 
one of our students not perform to the best of their ability at school or at home we restrict them 
from their upcoming belt-ranking test.  
  
Please take a moment to fill out our student’s form.  
  
Teacher 
 
1. ___________________________________________ has been doing satisfactory or better 
work in my class and received passing grades while being respectful to the teachers and other 
students.  ________Yes _________No 
 
2. Name of School ____________________________________________. 
  
2. (I am / am not) interested in having your martial arts school do a motivational talk and 
demonstration at our school regarding stranger danger, confidence building or bully avoidance. 
  
3. The best time of day to contact me is _____________________________? 
  
(phone) ________________________(email)_______________________ 
  
  
  
If our martial arts students do not meet any of these qualifications, either at home, school or in 
our classes, we will hold the students ranking until there has been satisfactory improvement. 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
  
  
Teacher name_____________________________________________  
  
  
Teacher signature_________________________________________ 


